
ATTENTION OPTICAL PATIENTS:

Nimkee Optical will be closed: 
Beginning March 14, 2025 and

will reopen March 26, 2025

During this time you may call 
Nimkee Public Health to schedule an 

eye appointment at 989-775-4695.

Pleasant Optics will be available for eye 
care emergencies at 989-773-7747.

7500 Soaring Eagle Blvd. 


